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Submission:

From: Rod & Robyn

Sent: Friday, 17 February 2017 7:38 PM
To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: Rate rise

As Sussex Inlet is a very active community and spend so much of our own time & money in providing so much for the
community (so saving the council doing it) I don't see what we will be getting for our extra rate rises. Maybe you could save
some money if your councilors & other workers were paid & only had the benefits of other business ie less RDO's less sick pay
less other benefits that hard working business people & their staff have to live with. Don't raise our rates unless you want to
start providing more for this community. Our roads are in a terrible state.

Robyn Jones





